
Town of Randolph  
Planning Board Minutes  

March 5, 2020 
  

Members Present:  Robert Ross, John Scarinza, Tim Mather, Roberta Arbree, and John Turner 
 
Members Excused:  None 
 
Public Present:  None 
  
Call to order:  The meeting was called to order at 7:00 pm by John Scarinza. 
  
Minutes of February 6, 2020 – On a motion from Robert Ross, with a second from John Turner, 
the Board voted to accept the February 6, 2020 minutes as presented. 
 
New Business 
 
John Scarinza reminded members of voting, and that the land use ordinance amendments will be 
on the ballot. 
 
David Wilcox is planning to schedule the annual review for the next meeting, held in April. 
 
John Scarinza advised they have no new applications or projects to discuss.  Once the budget is 
approved at town meeting, the Board will begin working on a review of site plans and subdivisions 
with Tara Bamford. 
 
Tim Mather and Roberta Arbree signed two invoices that were received. 
 
Adjournment:  On a motion by John Turner, the Board voted to adjourn the meeting at 7:03 
pm. 
  
Respectfully submitted,  
  
Shelli Fortin 
March 6, 2020 
 


